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It’s appalling that so many years have gone by with this government consistently being reminded 
of the issue of indigenous incarceration rates and deaths in custody and doing nothing. This 
needs to stop and it can only come from the top. The Australian people are demand to be heard 
on this issue. The Australian government cannot continue to allow it’s most vulnerable citizenry 
to die. This urgently needs to be addressed directly by the administration if the Australian people 
are to have any respect or trust in their government. for deaths in custody. 


